
Hi Everyone, 

Time flies when you’re having fun and there is only one 
week left until our open enrollment deadline. Enrollment 
for UCP health insurance plans ends on April 21, 2023.   

If you have not already made any changes to your 
coverage or enrolled in a new plan, now is the time to do 
so. 

Remember, open enrollment is mandatory for all eligible 
employees even if you plan to decline coverage.  You will 
not have the opportunity to make changes to your 
coverage until the next open enrollment period.  

To review your options and make any necessary changes 
to your coverage, please visit our benefits portal via 
Paycom under Benefits.  

While you’re thinking about your health  & wellness, don’t 
forget the Cleveland Cavaliers are back in the playoffs!  
Game one against the New York Knicks is tomorrow night 
at 6pm at Rocket Mortgage Fieldhouse. Even if you don’t 
have tickets to the game the weather will be nice and there 
will be plenty to do so get out and do something you enjoy 
(it’s food for the soul and can improve your mental 
wellbeing)!  Take care and have a wonderful weekend.  

 

Thank you, 
 
Desiree Hudson 
 


